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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding another forum this term to update you on 

our school improvement priorities and outcomes for this 

coming academic year.  The forum will be held on Monday 

12th November.  We will be holding 3 sessions throughout 

the day to offer flexibility for as many of you to attend as 

possible.   

Times will be: 

9.15am, 2.30pm and 5.30pm. 

The forum is offered as a positive opportunity for us to 

engage with you as parents, in an open and transparent way 

regarding the next steps for our school and how we can 

work together with you effectively to support your children 

during their time at St Anne’s.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs. R.Crolla 

Headteacher 

Forum 

Parent/ 
Carer 


